
Dear Mrs. Jacquline Madden, 
 
I am submitting my resignation as a member of the Accessibility Advisory Committee effective March 1st, 
2019. 
 
I cherish the time I spent on the committee working with a strong diverse group of passionate and 
dedicated members. I look forward to seeing the committee continue to push for a more inclusive 
London that allows for all people, regardless of ability, to thrive. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Ashton Forrest 


